
SEIU @ SFUSD
Member Survey
Hi! We’re going back into 
bargaining in Spring 2016, and we 
need your help to identify what’s 
most important. 

Please take few minutes to fill this 
out and return it to a shop steward, 
or mail it to:

SFSUD Chapter
c/o Ronda Goldsby, Field Representative
350 Rhode Island Street
SF CA 94103

Where do you work?

What is your job or class number? 

What is your name?

What is your personal phone number?

May we text you with occasional 
updates?
[ ] Yes
[ ] No

What is your personal email address?

[ ] Please send me news by email
[ ] I do not have an email address

What is your preferred language?

[ ] Cantonese
[ ] English
[ ] Mandarin
[ ] Russian
[ ] Spanish
[ ] Tagalog

Other: 

What’s the best way to reach you?

[ ] Phone call

[ ] Text message

[ ] Fax: _______ - ________ - _________

[ ] Facebook: ______________________

[ ] Email



What are the most important issues for 
us to work on this year?
Select all that apply. Rank them if you like.

[ ] As-needed workers should be permanent

[ ] We should make the same wages as city 
workers

[ ] We need more staff to do the work we’re 
assigned

[ ] Equipment and worksites are broken/
unsafe/pest-ridden

[ ] We need training and professional 
development

[ ] We need real career ladders and  
opportunities for promotion

[ ] Retirement security

[ ] Fair sick pay for all workers

[ ] Floating holidays and vacation

[ ] Bullying

[ ] Health insurance

[ ] We need better tools to do our jobs 
efficiently and safely

[ ] We have problems with licensing and 
certification

I have more issues! They are:

What issues are you willing to work on 
personally?
Select all that apply. Rank them if you like.

[ ] As-needed workers should be permanent

[ ] We should make the same wages as city 
workers

[ ] We need more staff to do the work we’re 
assigned

[ ] Equipment and worksites are broken/
unsafe/pest-ridden

[ ] We need training and professional 
development

[ ] We need real career ladders and  
opportunities for promotion

[ ] Retirement security

[ ] Fair sick pay for all workers

[ ] Floating holidays and vacation

[ ] Bullying

[ ] Health insurance

[ ] We need better tools to do our jobs 
efficiently and safely

[ ] We have problems with licensing and 
certification

I will work on these too:



What do you want to do to help us win a 
better contract?
This is the most important question - we all 
have to stand together to make real 
progress!

[ ] I will help translate information for my 
coworkers

[ ] I will join the CAT team to tell other 
members what’s going on

[ ] I want to be on the bargaining team

[ ] I will come to school board meetings

[ ] I will bring another member with me

[ ] I will speak at those meetings

[ ] I will make a sign and hold it up

[ ] I will play a musical instrument:

[ ] I will write letters to elected officials

[ ] I will meet with elected officials

[ ] I will distribute bargaining updates to my 
coworkers

[ ] I will host a meeting at my worksite

[ ] I will call members on the phone to share 
information

[ ] I will share my story with parents at my 
school 

[ ] I will speak to the press for articles
I want to do more: 

Please use this space to tell us anything 
else we should know. Add extra sheets if 
you have a lot to say!



Find us online!
help@seiu-sfusd.org
www.seiu-sfusd.org
facebook/seiu.sfusd
Follow us on Facebook or subscribe to 
our mailing list to get bargaining updates 

Your Chapter Officers
Josh Davidson Chapter President
Rafael Picazo Chapter Vice President
Yuvonne Johnson-Miller Chief Steward
Marina Diaz-Flores Chapter Secretary
Jeanette Coleman Chapter Treasurer

Fall 2015
Chapter Meetings
Usually the third
Wednesday of each month

August 19
350 Rhode Island Street

September 16
October 21
November 18

mailto:help@seiu-sfusd.org
http://www.seiu-sfusd.org

